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Dear  : 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for attending the Board's session at the AHA conference in Atlanta.  We appreciate your taking 

the time to join us and for expressing interest in the Board's work.  Per your request, I am enclosing 

an information packet.  In addition, I have taken the liberty of adding your name to our mailing list 

to ensure that you are kept apprised of the Board's activities. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you 

have any questions or comments.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


